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From: florence.smith@historicengland.org.uk
Sent: 17 August 2023 14:04
To: _planningadvice
Subject: Historic England advice on Application no(s) H09-0699-23
Attachments: H09-0699-23_HERef_P01564644_L434147.doc

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is suspicious please forward to 
Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email. 

Dear Ms Simmons,  

Please find attached our advice on the following site - 

Caudwell Farm, Holbeach, St Matthews, Spalding, PE12 8ES 
Application No(s):H09-0699-23  

Yours sincerely, 

Florence Smith on behalf of Tim Allen 
Team Leader (Development Advice)  
E-mail: tim.allen@HistoricEngland.org.uk

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic 
England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the 
sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any 
information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. Please read our full privacy policy 
(https://www.historicengland.org.uk/terms/privacy-cookies/) for more information. 










